
Landmark Lighting Request Form 

Please complete the form and scan/email to corporate@whistler.ca 

We will contact you to confirm the status of your request. 

Contact Name 
Organization 
Business Address 
City/Province/Postal Code 
Business Phone Number 
Business Email 
Website Address 
Brief description of the 
event associated with 
your request  

(Information here will be 
used for communications 
and the sign on the bridge. 
RMOW will edit copy if 
necessary.) 

Optional:  
Social Media Campaign 
Title (include hashtags) 
Landmark Choice � Fitzsimmons Covered Bridge 

Date of Event 
Colour Request 

Signature: ______________________________ 

Date: __________________________________ 

Erika Gomos
E-Comm 911
3301 E Pender Street
Vancouver BC V5J 5J3
604 779 0224
erika.gomos@ecomm911.ca
https://www.ecomm911.ca/

The Emergency Service Dispatchers’ and 9-1-1 Awareness Week in British
Columbia is an annual event and this year it falls on the week of April 4 – 10,
2021. This week is to recognize all the hard work, commitment and dedication
of emergency communications professionals across British Columbia. We are
hoping that the City of Whistler will be part of this week and help us recognize
our staff by changing the lights of Fitzsimmons Covered Bridge to red and blue.
As I’m sure you’ll agree, 9-1-1 call takers, dispatchers, technology specialists
and support staff commit themselves every day to first responder and public
safety, and Emergency Service Dispatchers’ and 9-1-1 Awareness Week is an
opportunity to recognize and thank them for their hard work and dedication. It is
also an opportunity to raise awareness externally about the important role they
play in keeping our first responders and communities safe.

The Emergency Service Dispatchers’ and 9-1-1 Awareness
Week #911AwarenessWeek #911bc

April 4 - 10 (if possible) or April 6 only
Red and Blue

3/4/2021


